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Report Spring Annual Meeting 2022 
 
 

 

The PSEC Personnel Committee met regularly throughout the year, under the 
leadership of Mr. Charles Devasukumar Kuthuru, Vice-Moderator of the Conference.  

The committee is made up of the following members:  Rev. Sue Bertolette, Rev. 
Melissa Burkhart, Rev. Ken McDowell, Rev. Jason Stump, Rev. Mark Stryak and Mrs. 
Dian Taylor-Pringle.   The committee also added one new member since the last 
Spring Meeting, Rev. Sara Hertzog of the Covenant Association 
 
A major part of the Personnel Committee’s time this past year was engaged with the ACM Search 
& Call Search Committee in the search for our new ACM for Search and Call, The Rev. Kevin J. 
McLemore.   
 
In addition the committee handled the following: 
 
- The yearly review of the Clergy Compensation Guidelines     
- Review of the staff personnel and the setting of their 2022 goals. 
- Personnel members joining in periodically on staff meetings 
- Conducted exit interview with The Rev. Dr. Susan Minasian 
- Worked with Conference Minister, Rev. William Worley for his sabbatical plan in 2022 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Charles Devasukumar Kuthuru  
PSEC Personnel Committee Chairman 


